
Please include the attached letter to the Mayor in the briefing packages
with respect to the Landmark Commission's June 6th hearing. I realize the
packets may have already gone out, and if so, please send it to the
Commission members individually.

The letter to the Mayor requests that she invoke Utah Code Annotated Sec.
79-3-202(f) to request siting technical assistance from the Utah
Geological Survey with respect to the Department of Public Utilities
(“DPU”) proposed 4th Avenue Chemical Treatment Plant (the “Well”) at
approximately 4th Avenue and 200 North Canyon Road, Salt Lake City, Utah.
U.C.A. Sec. 79-3-202(f) provides, in part, that conditioned on a request
from a local government, that the Utah Geological Survey may “assist local
and state agencies . . . at the
request of state agencies or other governmental agencies, [to] review the
siting of critical
facilities . . .”

The HLC may also constitute "local government" within the meaning of
U.C.A. Sec. 79-3-202(f), and the Commission would qualify to make a
similar request to the Utah Geological Survey to assist the HLC in its
deliberations concerning the Well.

Alternatively, the HLC might also condition or reject with DPU application
for an exception permit on the condition that the DPU request and present
to the Commission a special opinion letter from the Utah Geological Survey
on the geotechnical risks of and siting decision for the proposed site at
4th Avenue and North Canyon Road.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
Sincerely,
Kurt A. Fisher
fisherka@csolutions.net
(801) 414-1607
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